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Calendar 
Wed 6th Sep 
• Whole School Assembly 
• Zone Field Athletics 

Thurs 7th Sep 
• Basketball @ Airds – St 2 

Mon 11th Sep 
• Basketball @ Airds – St 2 

Tues 12th Sep 

• Heartbeat – St3 Students 

Thurs 14th Sep 

• STEM Taster Day – Yr5 

Tues 19th Sep 
• P & C Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

8th September 2017 Week 8 Term 3
 
Principals Report 
 
Congratulations to all the students who received their Principal’s 
Award or their Warby Pin this week. It is wonderful to see so many 
of our students being rewarded for consistently showing that they 
are Safe, Respectful Learners at John Warby Public School. A 
reminder that students who received these awards, as well as those 
students who received these awards in Term 2 will be treated to a 
sausage sizzle for lunch next Tuesday. We will catch up with 
student’s who will be at the Heartbeat excursion on Wednesday. 
 
 
Student of the Week: 
Week 7, Term 3 – Jehath K-J from 3/4D for always following 
instructions and being respectful. 
 
Week 8, Term 3 – Amelia L from KM for excellent progress in 
reading.  
. 
Class of the Week 
Week 7, Term 3 – 1-3T for leading by example by wearing a school 
hat and improved lining up after each break. 
 
Week 8, Term 3 – 3/4D for ‘Earth and Space’ work and their back wall display. 
 
 
2018 School Enrolments  
 
The school is currently planning around anticipated classes for 2018. If you have a student who 
will be entering Kindergarten or Preschool next year can you please complete an enrolment form 
and return it to the school office as soon as possible. If you know of any neighbours or friends who 
have students enrolling in Kindergarten or Preschool next year can you ask them to contact the 
office. 
 
Also if you know you will be leaving John Warby Public School at the end of 2017 can you also 
advise the office of this and your destination school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for assisting us with the important aspect of school planning. 
 
 
Mrs Ann Kitchin 
 
 
 

http://www.johnwarby-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Lollipops News 
 
The Lollipops room have been busy this term with number games and learning new sounds. Memory, snap, 
number bingo, and Pop up Pirate are the favourites. We have just started with rhyming words and sentence 
building. Please continue to send items for your child’s news time. This really helps to develop their 
confidence and talking in front of a small group. 
 
 
Every Thursday the children are learning cultural music and dance with “Song room” in the school hall.  
 
 
On Monday 11th September, Mrs Robens will be on leave and Mrs Beer will be taking her class until she 
returns on Monday 23rd October 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
K-3L  
 
We have so much fun in our class! So far this term we have participated in the Sports Ready program, 
identified 2D & 3D shapes and made a 3D village, read Charlotte’s Web and researched the various farm 
animals, published our writing, worked our way around Australia in geography, borrowed plenty of quality 
books, dressed up for Book Week, learnt how to sign ‘I can sing a rainbow’ in Auslan and much more!  
Mrs Grenfell, Miss Sue and all the hard-working students in K3L 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Tell Them From Me Survey 
 
Thanks to our community members who have already completed the Tell Them From Me online survey 
about our school. Parents can have their say by going to the website https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/jwps1 
This survey is a great opportunity to give us valuable and quick feedback to tell us about what works well at 
our school and areas that may be identified for improvements. We would love to have as many people as 
possible complete the survey as we will be starting the planning for next year very soon.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like to complete the survey at school, please contact the office. Thank 
you for your support. 
 
Miss Page   
Deputy Principal 
 
Playground Initiative – Plastic outdoor chairs needed! 
 
You may have noticed a few changes to the playground that are being undertaken at the moment. We have 
removed the silver seats under the cola that needed an update and have purchased some new soccer nets 
that students can use at both breaks. Our SRC students have also visited a number of local schools to get 
some ideas about what they would like to have in the playground. The students have decided to create a 
quiet area and we are hoping to have some plastic chairs for the students to use. If you have some plastic 
outdoor chairs that you no longer need we would love them! They do need to be in good condition (no 
cracks, breaks etc) but do not need to match – individual chairs are fine. Please let the office know if you 
would like to donate, or speak with Miss Page.  
 
 
 
Library News 
 
Book Week Character Parade 
 
Thank you everyone for your efforts dressing up for our annual Book Week Character Parade. The children 
and teachers all looked amazing!  It is inspiring to see the children so enthusiastic about books and book 
characters.  It was a fun parade. I hope you enjoyed it! Thank you everyone! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/jwps1


Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to Chase Lloyd for winning the Lolly Guessing Competition! He guessed 269 lollies and 
was the closest to the number 271! Well done Chase! 
 
Congratulations to the following students for winning the Borrowers’ Prize Draw. I hope you liked your book 
prizes! 
 
KM: Aaron, K-3L: Ebony, K/1G: Elijah, 1/3T: Chernaya, 2/3W: Anthony, 3/4D: Dominic, 4/5A: Tatianah P, 
3/6S: Caleb, 3/6P: Talisha, 5/6B: Sin, 5/6W: Tua 
 
Book Fair 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair this year. It was great to see everyone buying new 
books to read! All the sales will allow our Library to receive lots of new books so thank you for your support. 
A huge thank you to all the teachers and teachers’ aides for helping to run the Book Fair. I hope you all 
enjoyed it and found a book to buy! 
 
Mrs Smith 
 
 
Is your child starting Kindergarten next year? 
 
Enrolment forms are now available in the school office. 
If you have any questions, please see Ms Murray or Mrs Thompson.  
 
Join our Term 4 Kindergarten Orientation and Transition Program. 
If your child is starting school next year, Information flyers are now available at the school office with the 
dates and times of our Kindergarten “getting ready for big school” program. 
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